
    

Business Address: 849 Westport Crescent, Mississauga, ON L5T1E7                                                                                                           

Phone No. – 905-908-5000   Site - https://www.aeroporttaxi.com/    Email ID – nader@aeroporttaxi.com  

Is Aeroport Taxi Cheaper than a Regular 
Taxi 

 

 

We all know you get what you pay for. Paying a higher price often 
comes with a perceived assumption of higher quality, but that isn’t 
always the case – just ask anyone who buys branded sports apparel 
or shoes endorsed by musical artists. When it comes to personal 
transportation services like cab companies, there’s a misconception 
that they’re all charging pretty much the same prices for their cab 
rides. That’s not true when you book with Aeroport Taxi, especially 
for your airport taxi Pearson. 

The low price of your airport taxi limo when booking with Aeroport 
Taxi and Limousine is a something that sets Aeroport apart from its 
competition. For starters, Aeroport charges 15 percent less than the 
competition. That’s substantial when you consider the cost of an 
average cab ride across the city during rush hour. Book your airport 
limo Pearson pick-up or drop-off, and you’re going to pay 15 
percent less simply by choosing the right company. Here’s another 
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price benefit when booking with Aeroport. Unlike many other cab 
companies and app-based ride services, Aeroport offers a 
guaranteed flat rate; in fact, you can go onto their website any time 
and quickly discover what the cost of your cab ride will be – just 
plug in the coordinates and you’ll find out the price you’ll be 
expected to pay. That flat rate is universal, meaning prices don’t 
fluctuate during times of peak bookings like morning and afternoon 
rush hour; those prices don’t change when the weather changes 
either – you get the same rate during a traffic-snarling snow storm 
as you would on a bright and sunny summer’s day. It’s that kind of 
consistent discount pricing that makes Aeroport Taxi and 
Limousine such a great choice for your personal transportation 
service. 

Paying less doesn’t mean you get less. In fact, Aeroport Taxi offers 
more than most cab companies. For starters, you can choose the 
service you want from a fleet of more than 140 limousines, luxury 
SUVs, executive town cars and minivans. They even have accessible 
vehicles with the same value-proposition – 15 percent less than the 
competition. Aeroport has uniformed drivers who are 
professionally trained in customer service and road safety, so you 
get the added benefit of knowing you’re not driving with some 
college kid trying to make a few extra bucks driving for a ride-
sharing company. Aeroport is professional in everything that do. 
You get quality and value, not high prices. 
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